## Cespedes, Christopher

**From:** City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission

**Sent:** Thursday, November 9, 2023 2:22 PM

**To:** Cespedes, Christopher **Subject:** FW: 2022 Crash reports

From: Peter Houk < xxxxxxxx @gmail.com> Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2023 9:20 PM

To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission < xxxxxxxx @a2gov.org>

Cc: Hess, Raymond < xxxxxxxx @a2gov.org>; Cespedes, Christopher < xxxxxxxx @a2gov.org>

Subject: 2022 Crash reports

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Dear Transportation Commissioners: Regarding our discussion of serious crashes that was deferred from our October meeting, I propose that instead of reviewing all of them at once, we cover a few of them in each of our upcoming meetings.

Below is a list of similar crashes that I suggest we discuss in the November meeting:

Incident number--location--description
220042039--Main at Depot--cyclist injured by vehicle turning left
2290300671--E. Medical Center Dr--pedestrian injured by vehicle turning left
220023209--Ann and Glenn--pedestrian injured by vehicle turning left
220019840--Ashley and Liberty--pedestrian injured by vehicle turning left
220043422--Stadium and Brockman--cyclist injured by vehicle turning left

I'll send a subsequent email to you with the reports for these 5 incidents attached.

I look forward to hearing your opinions on this topic and these crashes.

**Thanks** 

Pete